
My name is Lytle “Bud” Gillin and I’m running for re-election to the MRWS Board of 
Directors. I’ve been a certified water operator for 25 years and operated the largest number 
of systems in Montana. I’ve been President of the Board of Directors for the past 2 years 
and respectfully request your support during the Delegate Assembly meeting in March of 
2025. 

 

Lytle Gillin 


